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Documentation review - WMO 558 and WMO 471
Problem: 
The re-structure and revision of WMO No.558 Manual, and WMO No. 471 Guide have been completed and published in 2018.  This has set us up to manage the content and service definitions easier.  The aim of WMO No. 558 is to provide universal guidance on service standards and best practice for NMHS and private meteorological services – and there remains gaps that limit this goal.
There is limited guidance provided in WMO No. 558 for services involving map products, or tabular/graph products.  Some of these principles could help guide the development of the S-412 specification.

Discussion: Develop plans to introduce a new chapter in WMO No. 558 dedicated to map and tabular/graph products.
Identify any sections in 558 and 471 that need to be updated for the 2019 version.

